
 

 

 

                                                                  

                         Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
    

 

                                                                  14th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

 

YEAR 4 PRODUCTION OF “SPLASH!” 

 

I am writing to remind you that this half term Year 4 will be performing “Splash!” and we would like to 

invite you to come and watch the performance in the school hall on: 

  

 Tuesday, 27th March at 2.00pm  

 Wednesday, 28th March at 6.30pm 

 

We have an afternoon performance for those parents with young children who may find it difficult to 

sit quietly throughout the show.  The DVD will be filmed on Wednesday evening so we would appreciate 

an attentive audience for this session.  Thank you for your understanding.   

 

We can offer up to four tickets per family, two for each performance.  In order to confirm the 

numbers for each performance could you please complete the attached slip and return it to your child’s 

class teacher.   

 

If you feel you have any extenuating circumstances that would require more tickets for one 

performance then please let us know and we will keep a waiting list.  If we have any spare or returned 

tickets then we will allocate them accordingly.   

 

Due to the disturbance it can cause, I am asking parents not to take pictures or videos of the 

performance.  However, I have arranged for a professional DVD to be produced which can be 

purchased at a cost of £10.00. 

 

Although I am aware that a few parents have indicated they do not want their children videoed in 

school I feel that this would be a treasured memento in years to come.  If you do not want your child 

to be videoed or to have photos taken of them to be purchased, please contact me.  If I do not hear 

from you with regards to this, we will assume that you have given consent. 

 

If you would like to order a DVD please complete and return the attached slip.  There will also be 

photographs on display and these can be ordered on the day or evening at a cost of 30p each.   

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

J Paterson 

Headteacher 



PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR CHILD’S CLASS TEACHER  
 

 

Swanmore Primary School 

 

Year 4 Production of “Splash!” 
 

 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………………………………… Class …………………………………………………………….. 

 

Please supply me with tickets for the following performances:-  (Maximum of 2 per performance)  
 

Tuesday, 27th March at 2.00pm                 ________ 

 

Wednesday 28th March at 6.30pm         ________ 

 

 

 

Signed (parent) ……………………………………………………………………………………………….. Date …………………………………………... 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Swanmore Primary School 

YEAR 4 PRODUCTION 

DVD ORDER FORM 
 

 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………………………………………………… Class ……………………………………………….. 

 

I would like to order the following and enclose £ …………………………………. (cash or cheque made payable to 

Swanmore Primary School please).   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed (parent) …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. Date ………………………………………… 

 

  

 

Y4 Production Quantity Required 

DVD @ £10.00 each  


